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   For 45 years, I have lived in Clackamas County with our horses. The county 

fairgrounds are a local resource I can't imagine being without.  4H, Tack Sales, Horse 

Shows, and recent fire evacuations are some reasons the fairgrounds are vital to us. 

Fairgrounds are part of our cultural history, and I hope they can continue to be 

supported and upgraded for the benefit of our communities.  


